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Kind Attn.: Mrs.Rashmi Verﬁla, Additional Secretary
Dear Madam,

Further to our submission of clarifications and suggestions with regards to the
CPS tender on June 19th, 2015 we request your consideration of the following
key issues:

1) The CPS tender has come out after 4 years and it is pertinent that major
MNCs who posses the technology for the same need to participate in the pre-
bid conference. Hence, request that the same be held in mid-July, so that
overseas interested bidders are given sufficient time to make travel
arrangements.

2) The Industry associations - IDMA and OPPI are keen that the CPS tender is
completed successfully and is a win-win situation for the Government and the
licensee. However, certain conditions are not in line with the GOI philosophy of
“Make in India” or “Ease of doing business” or the success of the project and
we would appreciate if you could give an appointment to a delegation of the two
Industry associations, prior to the pre-bid conference. '

Requesting your favourable consideration.
With kindest regards,

S.V. Veerramani
President
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